
 

 

  

  
  

   

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From: David Goldberg 

Sent: 25 August 2014 14:51 
To: MacQueen H (Hector) 

Subject: Defamation law... 

Dear Professor MacQueen,
 

I wish to align myself with Rosalind McInnes' letter regarding including reviewing
 
defamation law as part of the Scottish Law Commission's programme.
 

Yours,
 

Dr David Goldberg
 


